
 

 

 

GRADUATE STUDY PROGRAM IN DATA SCIENCE 

INVITATION TO PROGRAM PRESENTATION  

 

We invite you on Wednesday March 1st, 2017, at 18.00 

p.m., at the Central Building of AUEB (76, Patission Str., 

4th floor, room A41), to attend a presentation of our 

Graduate Study Program in Data Science (full & part time 

tracks).  

It is a great opportunity for all candidates to: 

 Gain an insight into program’s structure, philosophy, 

and benefits  

 Meet teaching and administrative staff 

 Learn more about the subjects you are interested in 

 Discuss application mechanics 

 

 

Best regards, 

Vasilis Vassalos, Director  

Graduate Study Program in Data Science 


